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SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

 
TO: All VMI Dealers 
 
Vantage Mobility International (VMI) has decided that a safety defect exists in certain model year 
2017 Chrysler Pacifica minivans with the VMI lowered floor. Accordingly, a recall to address this 
issue is being initiated effective 6/16/2017. Recall number; NHTSA: 17V0342, Transport Canada: 
2017-285. 
 
The defect involves vehicles shipped between 9/1/2016 and 5/10/2017. The rear wheel brake lines 
may have been routed incorrectly on these vehicles. This defect could result in a vehicle’s ABS (Anti-
lock Braking System) not performing correctly or at all. Heavy braking applied to the vehicle while the 
rear wheels happen to be on differing driving surfaces offering different traction properties may 
cause an incorrect application of the Anti-Lock Braking System (ABS).This could result in an increased 
risk of a crash without warning and could possibly cause injury or death and/or damage to property. 
 
Owners will be notified by mail about the recall and will be instructed to contact their local VMI 
dealer for an appointment to have this remedied. There is no cost to owners for this recall. 
 
Instructions for performing this recall are attached. Parts (if required) are available immediately 
and will be shipped at no charge upon request. VMI will credit the dealer 1 hour of labor per 
affected vehicle to perform this repair. Please call VMI Technical Support at 800 488-9082 for 
affected VINs,  complete reimbursement instructions, and requirements or questions you have 
concerning this recall. 
 
Please be reminded that it is a violation of Federal law for you to sell or lease any 2017 Chrysler 
Pacifica minivans covered by this notification until this recall has been performed on affected 
vehicles. Substantial civil penalties apply to violations of this law.  
 
Your assistance with this recall is appreciated. Should you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact VMI Technical Support at 800 488-9082. 
 


